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Occurrence of Cyber Attack on Taiwan Production Site 

 

TANAKA has confirmed that servers at TANAKA ELECTRONICS TAIWAN CO., LTD. (Location: 

Zhongli District, Taoyuan City, Taiwan; hereinafter “TET”), TANAKA’s bonding wire production site in 

Taiwan, was subject to unauthorized external access and that some administrative data may have 

been stolen by a cyber attacker. 

We deeply apologize for any major inconvenience and concern this may cause to our customers and 

other related parties.  

We are currently confirming the details of the damage and responding to the situation. The information 

known at this time is as follows. 

 

１． Background 

March 17: TET receives information from an outside expert and learns of the incident. TET 

immediately establishes a local task force and, in cooperation with the TANAKA, is proceeding to 

assess the damage. 

 

２． Current status and future policy 

TET has taken the following actions. 

・Cutting off the internet connection 

・Suspending the file servers that were confirmed to be infected with the virus 

・Maintaining firewall and file server logs 

・Reporting and contacting the police and related authorities in Taiwan and Japan 

 

TANAKA and TET take this incident very seriously and will do our utmost to take measures to prevent 

recurrence, including strengthening security systems and network monitoring systems. 

 

 

 


